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Clean Vehicles Directive

Publication in the Official Journal of the EU

Dear Members of the EU Committee,

On 12 July 2019, the Directive (EU) 2019/1161 of the European Parliament and of the Council of
20 June 2019 amending Directive 2009/33/EC on the promotion of clean and energy-efficient
road fransport vehicles, commonly known as the Clean Vehicles Directive, was published in
the Official Journal of the European Union.

With this, the text (available here in all official EU languages) has become EU law. It will enter
into force twenty days afterits publication, i.e. on 2 August 2019.

The Member States now have 24 months to transpose the Directive into national law, after
which the first minimum procurement targets for clean and zero-emission vehicles will start to
apply on 2 August 2021.

We remain available for questions you may have on this dossier.

Best regards,

Thomas Avanzata Lucie Petersen Philip Turner
UITP Europe Senior Director UITP Expert Bus/Road Transport, Energy UITP Expert Sustainable Mobility
and Fuels

This is an official EU Flash News of UITP, the International Association of Public Transport. UITP has over 1,500 member companies in 96 countries throughout
the world and represents the interests of key players in this sector. Its membership includes transport authorities, operators, both private and public, in all modes of
collective passenger transport, and the industry. UITP addresses the economic, technical, organisation and management aspects of passenger transport, as well as

the development of policy for mobility and public transport worldwide.
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